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TAXPAYMENT 
We would like to thank those who have already paid their taxes. 

At the same time, we would like to remind the respected 

taxpayers who, in the midst of their other daily activities, would 

have forgotten to settle their tax obligations, that they still have 

the option to settle their debts by bank transfer or postal check.  

Tax payment statistics 2021 2022 THIS YEAR 

Number of bank transfers 33 36 35 

Number of checks payed 39 33 53 

Payments at the municipal office 28 39 0 

THE GAZETTE OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF RAKYTNÍK - RAKOTTYÁS 

RAKYTNÍK NEWSTELLER  

PAINTING OF THE 
MORTUARY IS  
IN FINISHED. 

WE WARMLY INVITE AND WAIT FOR 
ALL DEAR PARENTS AND CHILDREN 

ON DECEMBER 05, 2023, TUESDAY 
IN THE LOCAL CULTURE CENTER 

FOR SANTA'S DAY PROGRAM 
STARTING AT 17:00 HOURS. 

VARIOUS VENDORS, 
SCAMMERS, AND 

PEDDLERS  
STILL WALK OUR 
NEIGHBORHOOD.  

IN THE INTEREST OF 
PRESERVING YOUR OWN 

SAFETY AND VALUES,  
BE VIGILANT, 
 BE CAREFUL 

AND AVOID POTENTIAL 
BUSINESS CONDUCT 

WITH SUSPICIOUS 
PERSONS. 

ON NOVEMBER 29, 2023, WEDNESDAY, AFTERNOON FROM 16:00 HOURS 
WE ARE HOLDING A CHILDREN'S ACTIVITY IN THE CLUB ROOM OF THE 

MUNICIPAL OFFICE FOR CHILDREN AGED 3 – 8 YEARS. 

THANK YOU 
FOR PAYING 
YOUR TAXES 

BY BANK 
 TRANSFER  

OR BY  
POSTAL CHECK! 

 

"SUMMER IS OVER, COOL WINDS ARE BLOWING..."  
(MÓRA FERENC) 

 

THE TRANSFER OF 
BETHLEN GRANTS 
 IS IN PROGRESS 

 

"MANY ARE INVITED, BUT FEW ARE CHOSEN." (Matthew 22,14) 

 

the sentence ends as they do 

     OUR NEWSLETTER IS PUBLISHED IN A LIMITED NUMBER OF COPIES. 

 

the sentence ends as they do 

PENSIONERS OF OUR VILLAGE WILL RECEIVE VOUCHERS 
USABLE AT THE LOCAL STORE THIS YEAR AS WELL. 

 

 
 


